Dear Returning Parents and Student,

We welcome you back to **Central Academy of Technology & Arts!** Although students come from every corner of the county, we work hard to create a family atmosphere at CATA and we need your help.

The Cougar Council, PTSO is responsible for many activities at CATA. In past years we have been responsible for the following events which support the many varied members of our family:

- Student Academic Recognition Program
- Teacher appreciation week / Luncheons
- Bus Driver Appreciation
- Senior Scholarships / Senior Medallions at Graduation
- And many other events.

We look forward to your membership and support. You are making an investment in your child's future. Please complete the application form and return it to CATA with your \$10 donation made payable to **Cougar Council PTSO**.

Regards,

Cougar Council PTSO



THE COUGAR COUNCIL

We plan together, we work together and our children will succeed together.

Parent-Teacher-Student Organization ~ Participation Form

Parent or Guardian Nan	ne:		
Student Name (s):			
Grade Level:	Academy:		
Address:			
City:	Zip code:	E-Mail Address:	
Home Phone:	Cell Phone:	Text Messaging: Y	N
Volunte	ering your time and investing i	n your student's future is very much apprecia	ated.
	Thank you in ad	vance for joining our team!	
Please check the commi	ttee or activity in which you a	re interested in helping.	
Hospitality		Teacher Appreciation Committee	
Fundraisin	g	Volunteer	

Return this form and contribution of \$10.00 per family to the front office or a teacher. Checks should be made out to Cougar Council, PTSO. Thank you.

For all the latest news and information, check the school website at http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us and Facebook page.